
 
 

**PRESS RELEASE** 
 
EYR presenter meets ‘pop picking’ legend Tony 

Blackburn 
 

Charlie Arnold, a year 10 student at 
Eastbourne Technology College and 
Eastbourne Youth Radio presenter met 
with radio legend Tony Blackburn 
recently as part of the EYR project.  
 
Charlie travelled to KMFM radio in Kent 
to interview Tony for the ETC show on 
EYR this Thursday. Charlie said, ‘ I have 
to admit that I didn’t know who Tony 
Blackburn was until I was due to meet 
him but all the adults at ETC were well 
impressed. He was really good to 
interview and wished EYR well on our 

show next week. I spent the rest of the day in the studios learning what it is like to be 
a real DJ and presenter.’  
 
 

To find out more about how you, your community organisation or company 
can get involved or support EYR please contact Tim Sorensen on 07890 388624 

for details. 
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